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Hello all! 
 

I hope everyone had a Happy Thanksgiving and enjoyed time with family and friends.  As I sit here writing my 

president’s message it sure feels like fall which means for me a quilting retreat coming up next weekend, three 

days of sewing, friends and great food and won’t have to do a thing.     

 

What a wonderful September Guild meeting, wow Michael Smith was amazing!  I especially enjoyed how 

humorous and vivid his stories were.  I’m still laughing about how he was introduced to quilting by following 

along with Eleanor Burns on TV.  

  

October will bring our first workshop of this guild year with Sue Sherman.  Hawaiian quilting is something I 

have always wanted to learn so I’m very much looking forward to it.   There are still spaces available.   Please 

don’t hesitate to contact either myself or Cathy Proulx to register for this amazing opportunity.    

 

I look forward to seeing you all at the October meeting.   And not to worry, there will be cream and  

milk.  Thank you Janet Rawson for taking on that task.  

 

Sew long,  

Jan Dzoch 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s meetings will be held at the Penetanguishene Arena, 61 Maria St. Penetanguishene, ON.  

Mask wearing will be dependant on the location regulations.  As per Public Health recommendations, 

mask are highly recommended but at this time they remain optional.  

 

Visit us on our website …WWW.GBQG.CA 

https://d.docs.live.net/b725c5352ce12d2c/GBQG%20-%20Georgian%20Bay%20Quilters%20Guild/Newsletters/2022_2023/WWW.GBQG.CA
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Welcome to our new members!  

 

If you spot a new member in our group, please say hello and introduce 

yourself!   

 

New Members are always welcome!  If you know someone who may be 

interested in joining our guild, please share this information with them.  

 

For those who haven’t renewed yet, please remember to do so. 

 

Registration Fees: 

$30 for current members 

$35 for new members (includes required membership badge) 

 

Method of Payment: 

✓ Cash   

✓ Cheque payable to ‘Georgian Bay Quilters Guild’ 

✓ e-Transfer to georgianbayquiltersguild@gmail.com 

 

You can find the registration form online on our website.  Click on this box ➔  

 

Bring your completed form to one of our monthly guild meetings or scan and 

email it to:   georgianbayquiltersguild@gmail.com 

 

Sandi Allbon 

Membership 

 

 

 

Click Here For 2022-
2023 Membership 
Registration Form 

https://gbqg.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-2023_Membership_Registration.pdf
https://gbqg.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-2023_Membership_Registration.pdf
https://gbqg.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/2022-2023_Membership_Registration.pdf
https://countryconcessions.com/
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October 26, 2022 
 

Sue Sherman - Journey of a Renaissance Woman 

 

Sue is a National and International Award-winning Quilt Artist. She has been 

working with fibers and fabric for many years. Her fabric creations connect with 

the places and wildlife she has seen in her travels. Her quilts feature wildlife 

taken from her own photos. She creates lifelike images through many hours of 

precise painting with dyes and thread. 
 

November 23, 2022 
 

Arlene Nicholas - Arlene is the owner of the Quilters Bouquet, an online pattern 

store. She designs and writes patterns that are easy to follow. She will have a supply 

on hand for you to purchase at the meeting. She has taken courses in art and photography 

which show in her quilts impressive use of color, texture, and light. She is very 

passionate about fabrics, textiles and sewing. Her designs feature gardening, nature, and 

her life experiences. 

 

December 14, 2022 
 
Sue Hopkinson  
 
Christmas Tea and craft time. Sue will be guiding us through another Christmas craft .  I 
have seen a preview of what Sue is planning and you won’t be disappointed! 
 

January 25, 2023 
 
We have reserved this night for some presentations from our own members! You will 
have to wait and see who and what they have in store for you! 

 

February 22, 2023 
 
Heather Eland  
 
Our own member, Heather will be showing some of her art/landscape quilts.  Heather is 
a very talented artist/quilter, and I am really looking forward to seeing her creations. 

 

March 22, 2023 
 
Judging of the Black Bag Quilt Challenge and our Anniversary Celebration. More 
information to follow. 
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April 26, 2023 
 
To Be Announced  
 

May 24, 2023 
 
Jeannie Jenkins  
 
Jeanie is a lifelong sewist and award-winning quilt maker from Toronto. She shares 
her quilt-making passion by teaching both beginner and intermediate classes. She is 
a professional longarm quilter and designer of beautiful quilts. In the Spring of 2019, 
she published her first book, “Contemporary Paper Pieced Quilts”.  
 
 

June 14, 2023 
 
Annual General Meeting. 
 

Catherine Proulx 
Program 
 

http://www.hummingbirdsewing.ca/
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October 27, 2022 
 

Hawaiian Quilting Workshop - With Sue Sherman [Spots Still Available!] 

 

By Day Sue is a textile artist working with hand dyed fabrics or dye painting, and machine quilting, to make 

realistic quilts depicting wild animals.  

 

At Dusk Sue becomes a slow stitcher, making Hawaiian Quilts and other projects using hand appliqué and hand 

quilting. She lived most of 2012 through 2014 in Honolulu where she was part of a Hawaiian quilting class, and 

there she learned about the techniques, design, and cultural significance of Hawaiian quilting. 

 

You will have your choice of Sue’s introductory Hawaiian quilt blocks shown in the pictures. 

 

   
 

Date: Thursday October 27, 2022 

Time: 9:00am to 3:00pm 

Cost: $50.00 

Location: Penetang Memorial Arena 

 

Sign Up with Cathy Proulx at the October Meeting, email Cathy, or phone Cathy. 

 

Come out and have fun with fellow quilters. Workshops are a great way to meet new friends and learn new 

techniques and tips. 

Bring your Lunch and a mug for tea or coffee. 

 

May 25, 2023 
 

Crazy Quilting - With Jeannie Jenkins 

 

Stay tuned for more information! 

 
Catherine Proulx 
Workshops 
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Hello Quilters 
 

A big Thank You for the fall placemats.  We were able to present to the Red Cross with 40 placemats for their 

Meals-on-Wheels Program.  They are greatly appreciated.   

 

 
 

A friendly reminder to put those “placemat skills” to work for the Christmas placemats we will be presenting to 

the Red Cross in December.    

I will bring fabric for Cuddle quilts as well as batting if anyone if interested.  

 

Happy Quilting.  

 

Ruth Hamel 

Community Outreach Rep  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.creemorequiltsandyarns.ca
https://thimblesandthings.com/
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You can view our inventory by going to our website gbqg.ca and click on library 

and view the books and choose the one(s) that you would like.  

 

You then click on library contact librarian@gbqg.ca (Carol MacDonald) and I will 

bring your book the next meeting. You can sign the book(s) out for as long as you 

need it or until someone else requests it.  

 

Carol MacDonald 

Librarian 

 

 

Here are the names and contact details for our 2022-2023 executive committee members:   

 

Position Name 

President Jan Dzoch 

Past President Wendy Spreitzer 

Vice President Catherine Proulx 

Secretary Beth Dubeau 

Treasurer Sharon Harbottle 

Program Catherine Proulx 

Kim Maticiw 

Jan Dzoch 

Margita Wallgren  

Workshop Catherine Proulx 

Membership Sandra Allbon 

Jan Belanger 

Vicky Geake 

Community Outreach Ruth Hamel 

Social Media/Facebook Carol Miller 

Website Michelle Murray 

Newsletter Michelle Murray 

Library Carol McDonald 

Quilt Show Mary Mackie 

 

  

https://d.docs.live.net/b725c5352ce12d2c/GBQG%20-%20Georgian%20Bay%20Quilters%20Guild/Newsletters/2022_2023/gbqg.ca
mailto:librarian@gbqg.ca
https://gbqg.ca/book-library/
https://gbqg.ca/book-library/
https://gbqg.ca/book-library/
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Newsletter Advertisers are an important part of our guild.  Not only do they support our 

operation, but they also provide access to the latest tools, techniques, patterns, and news in the 

quilting world.   Stop by for a visit and show them you appreciate their support of our guild.  

Remember to introduce yourself and show your guild membership card.  
 

If our advertiser has a website, clicking on their card will take you to their site!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.canadianquilter.com/

